
From: Read, Elisabeth
To: Strategic Planning
Cc: Franklin, Lesley; Doow-Powell, Amarjit
Subject: FW: Extension to the Bowdon Conservation Area
Date: 22 April 2014 10:58:16

And this one…
 
 
From: Christine Bainbridge [mailto:admin@bowdonconservationgroup.com] 
Sent: 21 April 2014 13:27
To: Read, Elisabeth
Cc: 
Subject: Extension to the Bowdon Conservation Area
 
Dear Elisabeth,
 
We understand that in the Land Allocations Document the following roads have been suggested for
inclusion in the Bowdon Conservation Area.
 
Enville Road,Winton Road,Portland Road,that part of Cavendish Road not already
included,Belgrave Road,Nield's Brow,Grange Road(part),Vale Road & Apsley Grove,Bow Green
Road(top end)Bradgate Road and Oldfield Lane. 
Delamer Road is in two parts - one part presumably is in The Downs Conservation Area,has that
part between Cavendish Road and Enville Road been included in the Bowdon Conservation Area?
 
Strictly speaking shouldn't  Bradgate Road and Oldfield Lane be in The Devisdale Conservation
Area?
 
We would like to thank TMBC for extending the Bowdon Conservation Area therefore do you know
when the extension will be adopted or is it already adopted?
 
We look forward to hearing from you.
 
Best wishes,
Christine




